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  Dovedale Primary School   
         Herondale Road, Liverpool, L18 1JX                          
   Head Teacher:  Mr Nik Smith BSc (Hons) QTS NPQH

     0151 733 4232
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13th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception visit to Farmer Ted’s
On Tuesday 17th July, Reception will be visiting Farmer Ted’s Farm in Ormskirk. They will leave school at approximately 9.15am. Part of the timetable for the day is watching the cows being milked from 2.00pm till 2.30pm therefore they may be slightly delayed returning to school. The cost of the trip for transport and admission is £11.87 per child. 

Please log onto your ParentPay account to give consent for your child to attend this trip and to pay your voluntary contribution of £11.87.  This trip can only go ahead if payments are made to cover the cost of the trip, if you are having difficulty making this payment or require a barcode letter to pay at a PayPoint, please contact the school business manager via email, admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk. 

Please ensure that consent and payments have been made by Wednesday 4th July.
Children will be expected to wear full school uniform but will be allowed to wear trainers instead of school shoes, preferably wear a hat and please apply sun cream before school that morning.
All children are entitled to a school packed lunch, Ham or Cheese sandwiches are available. Should you choose to, you can provide your own packed lunch please ensure this is in a disposal bag with your child’s name clearly written on the bag. No fizzy drinks, nuts or chocolate please. Please email admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk if you would like a school packed lunch ordering.
Yours sincerely

Mr Smith
Headteacher

​​​​​​​​Imagine, Believe, Achieve 
               

                                                                                                                                                                     

